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Dear Anne Bremner, 

           I write to you on behalf of the Dublin University Law Society. I wish to inform you of 

your nomination as a recipient of the Trinity Praeses Elit Award. 

           This award is founded by Mary Robinson, former President of Ireland. It is awarded to 

those who have advanced legal discourse, through excellence of advocacy and commitment to 

causes.  Our focus is on encouraging students in their careers and promoting awareness of 

current legal and political issues amongst the student body. You are a great figure in the legal 

sphere internationally. There can be no doubt that you have had a profound influence on the 

lives of others and embody the work valued by the Law Society. Through your personal life 

and career you have proved to be a great inspiration through your constant battle to push and 

advance the minds and perspectives of others. 

           It is my great honour and personal pleasure to invite you to address the society and 

accept the Trinity Vice Presidency. The Vice President award is reserved for those who have 

made an extraordinary contribution to the legal, political and academic world, and is rarely 

bestowed. There can be no doubt that your views would be valued deeply by Trinity students 

as you are an outstanding example to those who aspire within the same field. This award 

represents our deep appreciation of your work and the profound influence you have had on the 

US legal system. It would be a great privilege for the society if you were to come to Trinity 

University to accept the award and make an address.  

 

        Trinity is a college steeped in history and fosters an environment where by the greatest 

minds are invited to nurture a love of knowledge. We at Trinity College have welcomed many 

international patrons such as Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg, Archbishop Desmond Tutu, Dame 

Helen Mirren, Naomi Campbell, Winston Churchill, Senator John McCain, FW de Klerk, 

Justice Antonin Scalia, Al Pacino, Nancy Pelosi and Gordon Brown who have thoroughly 

enjoyed their stay in Ireland. The college is privileged to call itself the alma mater of George 

Berkeley, Jonathan Swift, Oliver Goldsmith, Bram Stoker, Oscar Wilde, John B. Yeats, Mary 

Robinson, and Nobel Laureates E.T.S. Walton and Samuel Becket 

 

          We are certainly aware of your busy schedule but should you find the time, we will go to 

all lengths to ensure that you have a pleasurable and memorable experience. We are, of course, 

more than happy to host you at your convenience; the session runs from late September to 
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March. Naturally, the society will provide for travel, dining, security, hotel and any other cost 

you feel may be necessary. If you require any information I would be delighted to discuss this 

further with you, please do not hesitate to contact me by email as indicated above. 

 

We would be honoured if you would accept this award. 

 

Cura ut valeas, 

Ruth Keating 

Auditor of the Dublin University Law Society 

Rebecca Keating 

Secretary of the Dublin University Law Society 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Vice Presidents: 

 

The Hon. Mr Justice Declan Budd 

The Hon. Mr Justice Henry Barron 
The Hon. Mr Justice Gerard Lardner 

Prof. William Binchy, Regius Professor of Laws 

The Hon. Mr Justice Robert Barr 

The Rt. Hon. Lord Justice Kelly 
The Hon. Mr Thomas Finlay, retired Chief Justice 

The Hon. Mr Justice F.L. Nyalali, Chief Justice of 

Tanzania 

The Provost, Dr Patrick Prendergast 

Mr David Went, M.D. Irish Life plc 
Dr John Temple Lang 

Dr Francis O’Reilly 

Patricia O’Brien 


